
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Towers at 310 Francis

From: RON WILCOX
Sent: May 20, 2019 10:39 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Towers at 310 Francis

Dear Honourable Mayor and Council

Please take back your approval for the above project. This gargantuan development will not only impact Stoney Creek
but will affect citizens
in all of Hamilton and surrounding areas.

Rae and Ron Wilcox

500 Green Road, Stoney Creek
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